
 

Earl Warren Drive Closure 

 

NOTICE 

The north section of Earl 

Warren Drive will be 

closed to vehicle traffic 

between E. Atherton St. 

and the first stop sign to 

the south.   

Closure starts Spring 

semester; Re-opening 

prior to the start of Fall 

semester 2020.  

Pedestrian access will 

remain open. 

The remainder of Earl 

Warren Drive south of 

the closure will be 

unaffected. 

Use alternate campus 

entrances/exits to E. 

Atherton St. during this 

closure. 
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